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Members of the Judiciary committee, 
 
H5936 is long overdue. Too many jurisdictions play fast and loose with their licensing policies. In a post NYSRPA v. 
Bruen world we live in - RI needs to update their laws to be in compliance with the recent landmark Supreme Court 
decisions. When it comes to the deprivation of rights, Rhode Islanders deserve a right to appeal arbitrary decisions by 
bureaucrats. I advocate its speedy passage. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this further. 
 
Best regards, 
Richard Petrillo 
Cranston, RI 


